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JAMIESON NEWSLETTER 

 
 

We acknowledge that we live, work and play on the unceded and traditional territories of the Coast Salish peoples – 
 xʷməθkwəyə̓m (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), and Səl �ílwətaʔ/Selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations 

 

 
“Cultivate your minds as definitely as you do your muscles. 
Cultivate kindly feelings and do kindly acts and kindness will 
become the law of your being.” 

- Dr. Annie B. Jamieson 

 

NEWSLETTER NUMBER 1  
Ms. Natasha Miladinovic - Principal 

Ms. Lena Ling - Vice Principal 
Ms. Amy Tang - Administrative Assistant 

Ms. Hayley Kellow - Extra Clerical 
Ms. Olivia Lau - PAC Chair 

 

- PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE - 
September 1, 2022 

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s), 
 
We hope you had a wonderful summer! We would like to extend the warmest 
welcome to returning staff, students and families, with a special welcome to all 
our new staff and students.  
 
The first week of school is very important as we finalize our student numbers for 
the 2022-23 school year. In this regard, any information you can provide is greatly 
appreciated.  If you know that someone has moved over the summer and will not 
be returning or is away and will be returning late please let the office know.  
Having all this information will ensure our numbers are accurate and will help us 
assign students into their new classes as soon as possible. 
 
We know that staff are excited to reconnect with students and their families and look forward to working with you to 
ensure that all of our students’ educational experience is a positive one and that the Jamieson’s School Code of Conduct: 
Respect- for yourself, others and our community; continues to be reflected in the daily lives of our whole school 
community. 
 

We would like to welcome and welcome back the following staff to Jamieson. 
 

Ms. Jenien Stone – Primary - Welcome Back! 
Ms. Tanja Cvekic – Primary  – Welcome Back!  
Mr. Michael Taverna – Intermediate (Temporary for Ms. Hsieh) – Welcome! 
Ms. Madison Milford – Primary  - Welcome! 
Ms. Hayley Kellow – Extra Clerical – Welcome!  
 
Welcome to you all and looking forward to a fabulous year!! 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at 9:00am.  Please see below for information 
regarding the first week. New Kindergarten families have already received information regarding their gradual entry 
schedule. 
 
Ms. Natasha Miladinovic and Ms. Lena Ling 

 

 



 

GRADE 1 – GRADE 7 STUDENTS 
 
 

  
Tuesday, September 6 – 9:00 am – 10:00 am 
  
9:00 am 
 
Returning Grade 1- Grade 7 students meet at their last year division sign on the basketball court except those students 
who lined-up at the front of the school last year.   
 
 
New students to Jamieson please report outside the main doors of the school and somebody will bring you in to your 
classroom 
  
All students will be dismissed at 10:00 am 
 
 
September 7 to 9 – 9:00 am – 3:03 pm 
  
9:00 am 
 
Returning Grade 1- Grade 7 students meet at their last year division sign on the basketball court except those students 
who lined-up at the front of the school last year.   
 
New students – Classroom teachers will have advised where to line up on the first day. 
 
10:50 am – 11:10 am 
Recess 
 
12:05 pm - 12:52 pm 
Lunch 
  
3:03 pm 
Dismissal  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


